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Dear Parent/Carer/ Driver 
 
We feel really sad that you are putting us in danger! Some drivers are being selfish and 
leaving their cars in the wrong places.  The only place to park is in a parking space!  If there 
isn’t a space for you, maybe you could park in the street and walk to collect us.  It would 
only take an extra few minutes to keep us safe. 
 
If you park on the roundabout other cars can’t get past, buses can’t bring us back from trips 
and you are blocking the way for emergency vehicles.   
 
We are still small and we can’t see to cross safely! Please listen to us and keep us safe 
before there is an accident. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Primary 1 CM 


